
Norwegian hedge fund legislation: Proposal
most likely put before Parliament in February
2006

According to the Norwegian Ministry of Finance, a proposal presenting the establishment
of onshore hedge funds in Norway will most likely be presented to the Norwegian
Parliament around late February next year.
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